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Much focus in West Hawai'i centers upon the progress of the Palamanui Campus 
construction project. Staff were excited to visit the site during October. HawCC 
Administration staff are currently working UH System leadership on final planning for 
site completion and occupancy. 
 
The Director has convened an Advisory Panel to guide messaging to community as the 
move onto the Campus approaches. This Panel includes individuals representing 
Faculty, Student Government, West Hawai'i business, cultural, youth development and 
media perspectives.  Insights and advice from the Panel will be utilized by the Director 
and HawCC External Relations in planning a strategy to optimize enrollments and 
outreach upon the Campus opening, expected for Fall 2015. 
 
An article appeared in the West Hawai I news on October 30th to update the community 
that the project was progressing on time.  See http://westhawaiitoday.com/news/local-
news/hawaii-community-college-project-track-officials-say 
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